
23rd April 2021 

What a lovely week back in Ruby Class this week!   

The children have returned refreshed and ready to engage in their new topic (Peter Rabbit), 
which is wonderful to see!  

Thank you for supporting our project launch on Wednesday – the children looked great 
dressed up! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, the children have been writing a character description about Peter Rabbit.  They 
have focused on his appearance, personality, likes and dislikes.   

In maths we have started work on division.  The children have been practising the skills of 
sharing and grouping.  They have used the resources in the class to support them with this 
new concept. We will continue with this next week. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In history, we have started to explore the Victorians. The children compared modern day 
houses with Victorian houses.  In PSHE, we have started our new topic ‘Relationships’. We 
discussed family members and different family dynamics. In PE, we have moved on to Multi 
Skills, where the children will learn new skills over the term relating to different types of 
balance. 



23rd April 2021 
For your information 

Monday 26th April – Class photos 

Spellings – Please encourage your child to practise their spellings. They will be tested on a 
Thursday (Wednesday the last week of term). 

PE - will continue to take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please 
ensure your child is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.            

COVID – should your child be off school whilst awaiting a test for COVID and require home 
learning, please use Bug Club, Mathletics and Times Tables Rockstars.  They can also 
complete any outstanding home learning. Further learning will be sent in line with lessons in 
class after 48hrs.     

 


